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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Division of Motor Vehicle Titles and Registration 
Austin, Texas 78779-0001 

(512) 465-7611 
January 14, 1992 

MOTOR VEHICLE INFORMATION CIRCULAR NO. 3-92 

SUBJECT: DISABLED PERSON VALIDATION STICKERS, 
IDENTIFICATION CARDS, AND SPECIAL PLATE 
INSIGNIAS (1 11 X 1 11 ) 

TO: ALL COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR-COLLECTORS 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

CONTACT: 
D12-200 

The purpose of this Circular is to provide you with information 
concerning Disabled Person registration insignias, supplemental 
to that provided in Motor Vehicle Information Circular No. 39-
91. 

Effective immediately, when issuing a Disabled Person Valida­
tion Sticker for any reason, the $1.00 Disabled Person regis­
tration fee is not to be collected. 

The Disabled Person Insignia (111 x 1") for display on special 
plates is obsolete. Persons wishing to obtain this type of 
insignia should be instructed to complete the Application for 
Disabled Person Identification Card, Form D12-214. Certifica­
tion by a physician or an optometrist is not required if evi­
dence can be provided that certification has been recorded on 
a previous Application for Disabled Person Special Identifying 
Registration Insignia, Form D12-316. This may be in the form 
of a registration receipt or a copy of the Form D12-316. 

The completed Form D12-214 and the $5.00 application fee should 
then be submitted to the applicant's local county tax office. 
The Disabled Person Identification Card issued can be subse­
quently exchanged for the new Disabled Person Windshield 
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Identification Placard (which is designed to hang from the 
rearview mirror), which will be available in mid 1992. 
Applicants for Disabled Person Identification Cards should 
be instructed that they must exchange the current card for 
the new placard no later than December 31. 1992, if they wish 
to continue receiving Disabled Person parking privileges. 

Instructions for exchanging Disabled Person Identification 
Cards for the new Disabled Person Windshield Identification 
Placards will be forthcoming. 

DKN:cvh 

Sincerely, 

~'t:~ 
Dian K. Neill, Director 
Division of Motor Vehicle 

Titles and Registration 


	20081064
	20081065

